
    One of the most important callings we as members of the Gospel of Jesus 
Christ have, is inviting all to receive his word and accept His invitation to 
join with the Saints as members of his church.

    We are all called to this work to bring his children unto him both in 
talking with our neighbors and friends but also in doing temple work for 
our ancestors.

    Associated with this calling is to minister unto each other as members 
and friends. We do this by checking in on each other and seeing to each 
other’s needs individually, spiritually and as families.

    This is especially important in these times of uncertainty as we struggle 
with the Pandemic and civil unrest. Many of us are feeling isolated and 
alone. Even more so since we have been unable to come together as a Ward 
family on Sundays.

    The Savior states in John Chapter 13:34:  “A new commandment I give 
unto you, that ye love one another; as I have loved you, that ye also love 
one another.”

    As we are required to keep our distance from each other physically, let 
us continue to come together emotionally, spiritually and with the love of 
Jesus Christ in our hearts.
                 Love, 
      The Indian Ridge Ward Bishopric  
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Russ Messerly - 801-792-4826

Gina Messerly - 801-300-6529

Oriana Reyes - 385-445-3194

For Family History help please contact 
any of the Temple and Family History 
Consultants. We would be willing to 
come to your home or have you at ours 
to help you learn how to find your 
ancestors, and do the sacred temple 
work for them.

They are waiting for your 
efforts to help them progress.

. . . We are brothers and sisters, each of us the child of a loving Father in 
Heaven. His Son, the Lord Jesus Christ, invites all to come into Him -“ black 
and white, bond and free, male and female, “ (2 Nephi 26:33). It behooves each 
of us to do whatever we can in our spheres of influence to preserve the dignity 
and respect every son and daughter of God deserves . . .
I plead with us to work together for peace , for mutual respect, and outpour-
ing of love for all of Gods children. 
       President Russel M. Nelson

Dear Sisters,
We hope that you know you are loved and appreciated by us and especially by 
our Savior. We hope that you are all doing well and we look forward to being 
with you again soon.   

There is news about Deseret Industries reopening on June 5th. Please read the 
forwarded information about it on page 6 of this newsletter.

      With Love,
      Susan, Chyrrel and Marilynn 

Relief Society
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Young Women
We miss you Young Women so much.

We are anxiously awaiting the day when we can meet with you again! 
We hope you are making goals and writing in your journals.

Someday you will show them to your grandchildren. 

It’s a different world for now.
Heavenly Father doesn’t want us to be sad or fearful.

He wants us to have his spirit with us.
We need to cherish the good and choose good thoughts.

We can look for the light by being thankful for our blessings.
That’s how to be happy!

Time spent alone with Heavenly Father in prayer and meditation
will give us light.

He will hear you and you will know what you should do.
We can receive God’s image in our countenance,

which means....be like him!
Jesus went about doing good and helping others.

You do that! Keep doing it!

We are not human beings having spiritual experiences.
We are spiritual being having human experiences. 

We love you!

The Young Women Presidency.
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Young Men
Our Young Men are awesome!

They stand ready to help anyone in the ward with outdoor service.
Let us know how we can help. 



Elder Matthew Miles has been serving in the Virtual MTC

from home for the past 3 weeks. He flies out Monday, June 8

to start serving in the Washington DC South Mission, 

speaking English. Because of the COVID19 situation he will 

not be having any form of a farewell. He wants to express his 

great thanks and gratitude to all the YM Leaders and the 

members in the ward that have helped support and build

his testimony. He is very excited to serve the Lords people

in Washington DC.

If you would like to write Elder Miles, his email is 

matthew.miles@missionary.org
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Primary
A message from the Primary Presidency

 We want all of the Primary children to know that we love you and pray for you 
daily.  We miss seeing you in Primary and can't wait until we are able to meet together 
again. Please stay safe and healthy. We love you!
 
Happy Birthday

 We all miss wishing the Primary children “Happy Birthday”, and singing a 
special song to them. When the need to stay home from church is over, we will 
celebrate the birthdays that we have missed. Until then, here are the May birthdays 
that we missed and the June birthdays that are coming up.

 Maggie Fullmer - May 6  Kessley Johnson - June 11
 Alice Allred - May  9   Parker McLeskey - June 23
 Ivy Bludworth - May  20   
 Landon North - May  30
 Harry Phillips - May 30  



Chandler Glauser 
  New Jersey, Morristown Mission
     chandler.glauser@missionary.org
 Elder Chandler David Glauser
 5 Cold Hill Road, Suite 10
 Mendham Township, NJ  07945-2015

Matthew Miles 
  Washington DC South Mission
     matthew.miles@missionary.org

Randy and Kris Robbins
  Sandy Utah Crops Welfare Farm
  Missionaries

Ward Mission Leader:
Steven Edmonds
   sedmonds111@gmail.com  774-218-6580

Ward Missionaries:
Robert and Carrie Burnett
   2rc.burnett@gmail.com  385-242-6589
   carrie@carriescakes.com  801-571-1620

Gary and Susan Johnson
   gary@stumpcreek.com  801-842-7428
   susan@stumpcreek.com  801-842-7427

Mike Christensen
   Mike53mnc@gmail.com  801-856-5007

Full-time missionaries in our area:
Their phone number is 385-237-8439
   5175658@missionary.org
   taran.morford@missionary.org
   brayden.thomas@missionary.org
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  2 Sawyer Glauser    
  4 Grant Pete

July 2020

Missionaries Happy Birthday!

  4 Mary Bye
     Daphne Mounteer
     Joyce Walkenhorst
  5 Emma Alfaro
  6 Gina Messerly
10 Kim Lesher
11 Kaleigh Glauser
     Kessley Johnson
12 Dallas Fullmer
     Deanna Nielsen
     Shawna Zitzelsberger
14 Andrew West
16 Elizabeth Fullmer
19 Aiden Potter
     Jack Thompson
20 Darlene Curtis
21 Craig Roberts
23 Shelly Glauser
     Parker McLeskey
26 Ron Baarz
     Chloe Glauser
     Linda Hackett
     Nathan Wilson
27 Mary Ann Ebmeyer
28 Connie Baker
     Gary Johnson
     Jennifer Johnson
     Tanner Murphy

June 2020
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Deseret Industries

The Sandy Crescent Stake is the agent stake for the Sandy Deseret 
Industries Store. Our Deseret Industries store will be reopening June 5th. 
During the initial reopening period, store hours are reduced to Tuesday 
through Saturday from 
10 a.m.–5 p.m. To help keep the community safe, we have also adjusted 
our store operations and donation process.

For the time being, we can only accept donations at our store by 
appointment. Information about making an appointment can be found on 
deseretindustries.org/reopen.

To maintain social distancing, we ask that donors stay in their cars until it 
is their turn. Once they reach the donation area, donors can then place 
their items in designated bins or carts. Donors and shoppers are 
encouraged to wear masks.

Please consider sharing the above information with the coordinating 
councils served by the store.

We are so grateful to serve with you, and we appreciate your time.

      Sincerely,

      Rich Laudie
      Sandy Deseret Industrie Store manager
      Office: 801-255-8399
      Cell:     801-547-7642


